
17 November 2023

To: Ateneo Junior High School Students, Parents, and Faculty

From: (Sgd) Genalyn S Sanvictores

Re: Learning Modality on November 20

___________________________________________________________________________________________________

As a pre-emptive measure in relation to the impending nationwide strike reported in
news outlets, the school will shift to online modality on November 20, Monday (Cycle 2,
Day 3).

Teachers will have the option to work from home on this day. Workrooms will remain
open for those who wish to work at school.

The school will continue to monitor developments regarding this situation.

Please be guided accordingly.

Thank you.
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